

Terry D. Martin, Director Alexandra M. Vacroux, Executive Director

May 10, 2013

Bruno Sergi Via Strada Statale 1 - km 2706 Saline Joniche (Reggio Calabria), Italy 89060

Dear Professor Sergi,

On behalf of the Executive Committee, I am pleased to welcome you as a Center Associate of the Davis Center for a three-year term, from July 2013 through June 2016.

As a Center Associate, you are expected to participate regularly in the scholarly work of the Center. You can view a full calendar of seminars and events on our web site at http://daviscenter.fas.harvard.edu/.

You will be provided with stack access to the Davis Center collection in Fung Library and Widener Library as of July 1. To take advantage of your stack access, simply visit Widener Library's Privileges Office with a photo ID. Please contact Maria Altamore at altamore@fas.harvard.edu.

We very much look forward to your involvement in the Davis Center.

Sincerely,

Alexandra Vacroux Executive Director